
 

 

IFB No. 17-055B Clearwater Beach Transit Facility  
Notice of Availability of Larger Scale Drawings 

June 16, 2017 
 

To all supplier,  
 
PSTA has made available a larger scale (24”x36”) set of drawings for the Clearwater Beach Transit Facility 
construction portion. These drawings are for viewing purposes only, as the scale is inaccurate when using 
24”36”.  
 
Please note that since the plans were set up to be plotted on 11”x17” paper the scales shown will be double 
what they actually are when plotted on 24”x36” paper.  For example, Roadway Plan (01), sheet 5, shows a 
scale of 1”=20’ in the top right corner of the sheet.  When these are plotted on 24”x36” the scale of this sheet 
will actually be 1”=10’. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Eric Haubner (ehaubner@psta.net) 
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